
Alan Ehrlich

From: Alan Ehrlich

Sent: Friday, May 05, 2006 3:59 PM
To: Beverly Chamberlin; Colleen Roche; Dennis Kefalas; Ernie Watson; Fred Turner; Helen Butler;

Jane Howe; Jason McNeill (Jason_McNeill@gov.nt.ca); John Hull; Kathleen Racher; Ken Hall;
Kevin O'Reilly; Larry Connell; Lisa Hurley; Lisa Lowman (lisa.lowman@ec.gc.ca); Loretta
Bouwmeester; Louie Azzolini (Lucianoa@theedge.ca); Magnus Borque; Mark Davy; Monica Kreiger
(lutselke_wle@yahoo.ca); Paula Spencer; Rebecca Chouinard; Ron Connell; Sheryl Grieve
(lands&res@nsma.net); Shirley Cook (scook@denenation.com); 'SOC@bht.com'; Tlicho Lands;
Valerie Meeres (valerie@nsma.net)

Subject: s.157.1 Comment Period Extension
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5/5/2006

Hello All,

Please be advised that the Review Board has discussed the (attached) request from the City of Yellowknife to
extend the current review period, and has agreed to the extension as requested.

This means that the new deadline for groups wishing to submit their comments regarding the applicability of
s.157.1 is 4:00 pm, Friday May 19th, 2006.
The deadline for Miramar Con Mine Ltd. to respond to comments received by the Review Board has been
extended accordingly to 4 pm Wed. May 24th, 2006.

Regards,

Alan Ehrlich
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer


